

ZWN Board of Trustees Meeting Summary

1st October 2019

Members of the Zero Waste Network Board of Trustees attended the monthly Board Meeting. The meeting was held via Zoom

Board members who attended the WasteMINZ conference reported back on how the event went.

Dorte Wray led a discussion on the Priority Product Consultation, discussing the results of our work to encourage people to make submissions.

Dorte Wray led a discussion about the opportunity presented by government agency interest in social procurement and waste minimisation.

The Board agreed that Marty Hoffart would represent the ZWN on the CDS Working group.

Dorte Wray led a discussion relating to Health & Safety. No Health & Safety incidents or near

The Board accepted the monthly financial reports.

Dorte Wray lead a discussion on the programme for the ZWN day of the Strengthening Communities Hui. Available at http://zerowaste.co.nz/hui/

The Board agreed to support an anti-incineration petition developed by the Regeneration not Incineration campaign team.

Next meeting: at the SC Hui 23-25th October, then 5th November.